
 

 

 

 

Office of Public Accountability 

Request for Proposal 

OPA-RFP-17-001 

Website Services 

 

 

April 5, 2017 

 

TO: Prospective Offerors 

 

FROM:  Office of Public Accountability 

 

RE: Response to Written Questions Received 

 

 

Our office received one (1) question via email regarding OPA-RFP-17-001 for Website Services. 

Below is the question and our response. Please note that no amendments have been made and all 

terms and condition of the RFP remain the same. Thank you. 

 

 

Question:  Are those prospective offerors who responded to RFQ in relation to this RFP be 

able to resubmit a new bid by the new deadline? 

 

Response:  In relation to this RFP, OPA-RFP-17-001 Website Services, OPA requested for an 

RFI (Request for Information) OPA-RFI-17-01 for Website Services on January 

23, 2017. The OPA-RFP-17-001 and OPA-RFI-17-01 are independent of each 

other. 

 

  Responses to RFI are not considered a bid for an RFP. Therefore, in order for a 

company or individual to be considered for OPA-RFP-17-001, a submission of an 

actual bid is a must in accordance with the RFP instructions. The deadline to submit 

a proposal is on Wednesday, April 26, 2017, at 12:00 PM (Guam Time). 

 


